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Nordic Sector Index Derivatives trading halt 
 
As of Monday April 2, 2012, trading in all Nordic sector index derivatives will be halted. No more 

series will be generated. The following 10 Nordic sector indexes are affected:  

 

Bank & Insurance 

Construction & Real Estate 

Consumer 

Energy 

Health Care 

Industrials 

Investment Companies 

Materials 

Telecom & Info Tech 

Transportation 

 

 

The Nordic sector index derivatives will be delisted from June expiry. A separate exchange notice 

regarding this will be sent out in connection with the delisting. 

 

For further information concerning this exchange notice please contact Jari Elo, telephone +358 9 

6166 7275 or Elin Holmström +46 8 405 61 34. 

  

Jari Elo Elin Holmström 

Nordic Equity Derivatives Product Management 

 


